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Letter from Mayor Helps, City of Victoria, dated October 25, 2021 re: Letter from Regional District of
Mount Waddington - Contribution to Lytton Fire Relief

[At the November 3, 2021 Finance Committee meeting, the following recommendation was carried:]
That the correspondence be received for information.
(NWA)
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